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2020-2021 Toastmaster years  
 

Area 20  Kari Susairaj 
 
Area director has talked to all clubs that they could get hold of, but two of the clubs are 
not meeting at this time. Those clubs are Quad Cities Easy Speaker and Yash 
toastmasters. Club visits are being done and need to be submitted. Talked to the 
Presidents about Club Success plans and will be submitted. Area success plan was 
submitted and I need to look over it. 3 area visits have been submitted. Most clubs in this 
area are using the zoom online. Aera 20 has 5 clubs and 68 members at this time. 
 
 
Area 21  Adama Moseti 
 
Area director has talked to all clubs that they could get hold of and two of the clubs have 
submitted club success plans, they are waiting for the 2 other clubs, they are still working 
on them. One club has done Moment of truth. All club visits scheduled later this month or 
are done already and need to be submitted. 1 club is meeting at a restaurant and 3 clubs 
are meeting on the zoom platform. Area 21 success plan has been submitted. Aera 21 
has 4 clubs and 58 members at this time. 
 
 
Area 22  Laura Hansen 

 
Area director has talked to all clubs that they could get hold of, two of the clubs have not  
back with them, but staying positive about that. Two club visits have been done and 
need to be submitted still. They have two of the clubs that they got hold of and talked to 
them        about the club success plan. Two of the clubs are not meeting at this time for 
many reasons, S.W.A.P, currently the facility is still on administrative quarantine. Quad 
Cities Nuclear said that they were putting the club on hold due to competing priorities at 
the station they are planning to revisit in Oct. All other clubs are meeting on  the zoom 
platform. Aera 22 has 4 clubs and 50 members at this time. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 



Division B plans 2020-2021 
 

One of the biggest problems for this year at this time is that we can’t meet in person and 
a lot of clubs have issues with getting people to join the zoom platform, not sure if it is 
the online is the issue or technology is the problem. Division B plans on meeting 
regularly to make sure the clubs in the areas need can be met. Sent emails out and 
texted area directors about officer training to make sure they get it done. 
 
 
 
Area Director are 
Area 20 Kri Susairaj 
Area 21 Adama Moseti 
Area 22 Laura Hansen 
 
 
The Area Directors will do 100% of visits this year and talk to all clubs and work with 
them to become Distinguished this toastmaster year. Will have regular meetings with 
Area Directors to see how clubs are doing and how we can help them succeed this year. 
  
 


